



Committee Meeting 16th May 2016.

Members present: Peter Bradley, Chair(PB); Adam Steinhouse, Vice-Chair(AS); Noshir Patel, Secretary(NP); Dean Littler, Treasurer(DL); Laura Morland, Park Liaison(LM); Antonia Gross, Membership Secretary(AG) Michael Boyle

Apologies: Edward Lavender

1. Minutes of the April Meeting. Accepted.

2. Matters arising from April Committee Meeting.

Walled Garden poster has to be revised from last year.

Stephen Lawlor, re. links with Kennington Volunteer Networking day – no date fixed yet.

3. Fixed Business

1. Debrief from Away-day.

- Laura to go to BPMT in May and Dean thereafter
- Disability Lucia to do survey of all stakeholders
- Sound level monitoring G
- Barbeque Notices
- Merchandise for Country Show Laura to contact Max and organise
- MADD Pop-up Program. Peter to explore possibility of one-off concerts and Exhibitions

2. June Car Boot Sale. Angela to attend 9-11. Probably Ev Later on

3. Tree Celebration

4. Website – FAQs and Profiles to be completed.

4. Chair's Report - Nothing further to report

5. Secretary's Report - Nothing further to report

6. Treasurer's Report. a). £27833.73. in the main account with but £ 500 to go to TCV for Yellow rattle and bench invoices yet to come.

The second account had £12,883. The Bank has agreed to change of signatures.

Currently, Dean, Peter Laura and Antonia are signatories.

Dean suggested that applications for cas should be made in April July and October committee meetings.

7. Newsletter Committee – to meet.

Park Liaison Bases for benches are being put-in. Trees, one donor has not paid – Laura to chase

Meeting closed 19.00 pm.

Next meeting: Monday 20th June 7. 30pm, Norwood Lodge